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ACTION

Subject:
Approve Updates to Policy 6291, “Eye Protection”
Information:  Updates to Procedures 6291

Background

This policy was first approved by the Board of Trustees on July 13, 1970.  Though the policy meaning and intent did not change at all, the wording was adjusted to more clearly  link the policy to the state statute for which it was created.  

The attached copy shows the changes to the policy paragraph.
The procedures which accompanied the 1970 Eye Protection Policy were approved by the College Cabinet on July 7, 1970.  The enclosed updated procedures were recommended by President’s Leadership Team on February 6, 2006, given multiple reviews by College Council, with the last presentation made to Council on March 7, 2006, prior to presentation to the Board at the March 15 Regular Meeting.  
The attached copy shows the changes to the procedures.
Clean copies of  both the policy and the procedure are provided for comparison. 

Recommendation

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees adopt the proposed changes to Policy 6291, “Eye Protection Policy.”
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